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Young Poets’ Week -  Poets in the Schools: Application Form

Be sure to read the guidelines, available at http://poets.ca/linktext/programs, before sending this
form.  It is assumed that you have contacted the poet already and they have agreed to the reading.
The Poets in the Schools program is available to Ontario schools only.

If your application is approved, the League will cover both the school’s and the League’s portion
of the reading fee. Please fill out the form below and mail or fax to our office by March15 .   th

We will let you know if your application has been accepted by March 23 .rd

Please Note: Funding is limited and available on a first-come first-serve basis.  We will be
able to approve funding for one day request per school.

The following information must be supplied by the school.

Reading Details:
Poet requested 1:
________________________________________________________________
Date(s) of Reading:
_______________________________________________________________

Full Day__  Half Day__

 
Other comments or information you would like to share:

School:
________________________________________________________________________
Contact Person:
__________________________________________________________________



Mailing Address:
Address __________________________________________________________________
City _____________________________________________________________________
Province _________________________________________________________________
Postal Code _______________________________________________________________
Phone #:
_______________________________________________________________________
Fax #: ________________________________________________________________________
Email: ________________________________________________________________________

Signature: _______________________________
Date: __________________________________

Please note:Any concerns or complaints about reading allocations should be directed to the
LCP Council.
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